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SNEA (I)/Advisor(HRD)/9/11-03                                      Dated 6th Nov, 2003.

To

Sh. B.B.Singh,

Advisor (HRD)/D.O.T,

Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi.

Sub:- Inordinate delay in commencing D.P.C from JTOs to SDEs – kind personal intervention solicited 
please.

Sir,

You are perhaps aware that the process of holding of D.P.C from JTOs to SDEs was initiated nearly eight months before when heads of circles were asked to send all the details relating to preparation of All India Eligibility list as well as CRs, duly screened. It is really very unfortunate that field units took such a long time to send the required information which normally could have been sent easily within two months had heads of circles taken a bit of interest. CGM/Orissa and Jharkhand have been extremely negligent and casual out of all the heads of circles and it reflects very poorly on their capability and leadership that they are yet to send the information. How can such officers with such poor initiative and leadership qualities lead BSNL and meet the emerging competitive environment is thus anybody’s guess. Such officers deserve red entries in their CRs for being casual to such an extent.

Our members throughout the whole Country are naturally upset and agitated over unprecedented delay and this has resulted in a volatile situation. There is lot of Organizational pressure to act and day by day it is mounting and is becoming difficult to contain. Already all but two circles have sent the required information and preparation of All India Eligibility list has to start without any further delay.

We shall be extremely thankful to you for your personal intervention in the matter by way of directing the concerned officers to start the work relating to preparation of Eligibility List so that the entire D.P.C work is complete by end of Dec.,03 and the promotion order is issued in the month of JAN.,04. Your personal close monitoring on this issue is extremely essential to ensure expeditious issuing of promotion orders.

With best regards,

Yours Sincerely,

( G.L.Jogi )

G.L.Jogi


General Secretary


7/55, Ramesh Nagar


New Delhi - 110 015


Ph.No. 011 25934899
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